No. EDN-HE (21) F (11) 03/2023Misc.-

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh. Shimla-1 _
Telephone No. 0177-2653120, 2653386, Extn. 234, Fax: 2812882
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@sgov.in & E-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001, the 05 -May, 2024

To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
in Himachal Pradesh (Except Bilaspur District)
Subject: - Feedback Meeting on Singapore International Exposure Visit.

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter No. H.P.S.E.S-A WP &B-STARS- (2023-24)-
Exposure visit-244-dated: 22.03.2024 received from the State Project Director (Samagra Shiksha).

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2 on the subject cited above.

In this connection. you are directed to direct the Principals/Headmasters/Lecturers/DPEs
who visited Singapore to attend the one day conference for feedback in Conference Hall of Samagra
Shiksha. State Project Office on 14/05/2024 at 11:00 A.M. The Secretary (Education) to the Government of

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2 will take feedback on the said Singapore visit.

KINDLY TREAT IT AS MONT URGENT.
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Director Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh. Shimla-1

Endorsement No. Even, Dated: Shimla-1. the O5'"May, 2024
Copy for information to;

I The Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh. Shimla-2.

2 tate Project Director (Samagra Shiksha). Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2 refer to his letter No.
referred above.
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Director of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1



